Chris Wirts

I have been camping and hunting in Eastern WA for almost 40 years. After reintroduction of the
super predator wolf I've seen a decrease of large game animals. It is also notable the amount of wolf
sign in winter range areas. Please consider instituting a hunting season to help control the wolf
population vs relying on professional shooters to cull problem animals.



